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On December 19, 194l Dr. R. M. Healy, Rudiological Safety Officer,
Lindsay Chemical Company, West Chicago, Illinois, License No. R-23
informed this office that limited thoriuam separation operations
have beon resumed and that full-scale operations are anticipated
wvithin the next thirty days.

Our records reveal that the Division of Licensing and Regulation
has not completed enforcement action with resvect to the inspection
of June 194l.

In the inspecticn report transmitted by memorandum dated July 71,
1941, certain questions arose which Licenoing and Regulation was
asked to clarify. These questions have a direct bearing on any
future inspections.

We will conduct a reinspection .t the completion of enforcement
action.
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